
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd.. 
 

Dated : 23.05.2022 

Dear Parents, 

This letter is written to inform you that whereas for your daughter/ son 

_____________ Admn. No. _________ the last Board Paper Semester-II was of 

Physical Education subject and which ended at 12:30 p.m. on Thursday and shortly 

after coming out of Examination Hall many of the students of Class-X parents 

started writing graffiti/messages on the shirts of their class-mates and so much so 

that the entire shirt was disfigured and this continued unabated despite  

(i) request of 2 staff members on gate duty 

(ii) parents waiting outside (which may include yourself) to pick up their children 

Such activity is highly deplorable and condemnable cannot be allowed by school in 

any circumstances and your child was a active and willing participant in these 

activities.  This is brought to your notice. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Principal 

Tender Heart High School 

  


